
From: Dell Goldsmith [mailto:dell.goldsmith@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 5:01 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: propane 

  

My husband and I urge the city to deny permits for a propane dump along the Columbia 
River.  We do not need this explosive, climate damaging facility.  No one needs this in a day 
when climate damage is becoming ever clearer.  This product takes enormous energy to extract 
and ship and maintain.  It is produced by fracking which damages water resources that animals, 
plants, people and invertebrates must have for life.  I can not imagine a sane, democratic 
government allowing this facility.   

Robin McLeod and Dell Goldsmith  
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